CURRICULUM  COMMITTEE
October 20, 2010

Present:  Acklin, Carney, Cedar Face, Levin, Pittman, Smith, Thorpe, Walsh

Guest:  Roxanne Treece

The meeting began at 4:05 p.m.  The minutes from the October 6 meeting were accepted.

Honors Program update
Walsh reported that the meeting with Fredna Grimland and Prakash Chenjeri had been postponed because of illness.  Acklin will send them the memo prior to the rescheduled meeting.

Temporary courses
Acklin had a copy of a memo on “temporary courses” that may have been intended to be part of the Curriculum manual.  The memo called for temporary courses—those taught under open numbers or topics course numbers—to have their course descriptions provided to the Curriculum Committee.  The committee does not think this proposal has been adopted by the Curriculum Committee.

Catalog changes
A partial summary of catalog changes has been prepared, showing the catalog changes that have been received so far.  The committee discussed whether to always invite the department chair to the Curriculum Committee meeting when their department’s proposals are on the agenda, or only when the committee is likely to have questions about the proposals. For substantial curricular changes, it is critical that chairs attend the meetings at which their proposals are discussed; for more minor changes, the committee can inform chairs that their proposals are on the agenda, and then if the chairs choose to attend they can.  For the next meeting Sherry Ettlich will be invited to answer questions about the Mathematics catalog changes.  Cedar Face noted that the library report was not included in the proposal for a statistics minor.  
The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
